
Turner Township  

Budget Public Hearing Notice 
 

Turner Township Budget Public Hearing 
will be held on March 17, 2025 at 5pm 

at the Turner Township Hall 
110 Park Street, Twining, MI 48766 

 
The Turner Township Board will hold a public hearing on 

the proposed township budget for fiscal year ending 

March 31, 2026 during the meeting.  

The property tax millage rate proposed to be levied to 

support the proposed budget will be a subject of this 

hearing.  

A copy of the budget is available for public inspection at 

Turner Township Hall during normal office hours on 

Mondays from 10:00am to 4:00pm. 

 

For questions, please contact Tina Schumacher, Clerk at 

(989) 867-4045. 

 

 


